
Bill 1312 

Please do not pass HB 1312.  This bill makes it harder to vote.  As a ND resident, I feel it should be our goal to 

promote voting and encourage as many citizens as possible to participate in selecting our representatives.  Early 

voting allows people to participate when it is convenient and allows voting on election day to go smoother with 

shorter lines.  I love the mail in ballot as it permits me to see the items on the ballot and to make a more informed 

decision in my voting.  For measures and candidates, I am not familiar with, it allows me to research the issues 

and make a choice that I feel comfortable with.  We should promote voting for all citizens of the state.  I 

appreciate the ease of voting and hope you DO NOT pass HB 1312.  

 

 


